
BLIND BROOK-RYE UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 
School Business Office 

390 North Ridge Street 

Rye Brook, NY 10573 

Voice: (914) 937-3600x2441 

Telefax: (914) 937-5871 

 

 

TO:  Parents of Students Attending Private Schools 

 

FROM: Juan Zhindon 

 

RE:  Application for Transportation to an Out-of-District, Non-Public School 

 

DATE:  January 17, 2024 

 

 

Attached to this email you will find an “Application for Transportation to an Out-of-District, 

Non-Public School” for the 2024-2025 school year.  If it is your intent to send your child to an 

out-of-district, non-public school in September 2024 and s/he will require school bus service, this 

application must be completed and returned by email to jzhindon@blindbrook.org or mail to the 

address above by no later than April 1, 2024. 

 

As required by NY State Education Law and Board of Education policy, it is imperative this 

application be received by April 1, 2024.  Applications received after April 1, 2024, will not be 

approved and school bus service will not be provided in the 2024-2025 school year.   

Applications for entering kindergartners must be accompanied by a copy of their birth 

certificate.  Applications submitted for schools located more than 15 miles from the student’s 

home will not be approved.  Transportation is provided for students in grades K-12 only, in 

accordance with the Board of Education transportation policy. 

 

All applications will be reviewed, and an acknowledgement will be sent noting approval or 

disapproval. All eligible students will be routed, and bus stop/pick up information will be provided 

directly by the service provider.   

 

If for some reason you move or change the school your child will be attending, or you know that 

your child will no longer need school bus service, please call me personally at 914-937-3600 x2441 

or email me at jzhindon@blindbrook.org.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 

contact me. 

 

 

Attachment 
 

 


